








that may result in further credit rating downgrades (as revenue allowed will not be sufficient to cover
efficient costs as well as debt servicing costs) which will further increase debt servicing costs and so on.

| trust that the views expressed above will assist IPART in the preparation of a draft report on the
WACC methodology which outlines an approach for determining the WACC that appropriately deals
with uncertainty and changing market conditions as they affect the water utilities in NSW and that
delivers consistent pricing outcomes for their customers,

Yours sincerely

KIM WOOD
Managing Director





